
At Lanark Primary School and ELC, learning is at the heart of all we do. We strive to provide rich learning 
experiences that build confidence and self-belief. We foster a ‘can do’ attitude which enables everyone to reach 

their full potential. 
We work in strong partnership with our parents and the wider community to ensure that all feel safe, included and 

valued within our school community…and beyond. 
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17 June 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carer 

 
LPS Swap Shop – Monday 1st July 
 
Primary 7 are collecting old school uniforms and clothes which are in good condition but no longer 
required. On the last day of term (Friday 28th June) please bring in clothes which are too small or 
no longer required but are in good condition for our Swap Shop. Primary 7 will then sort and organise 
the clothes into age categories. 
 
Items required are old school uniforms e.g. blazers, ties, polo shirts, shoes, trousers and skirts. We 
are also looking for general clothing and footwear which you may have outgrown such as t-shirts, 
jumpers, sportswear, old Hallowe’en costumes, trainers, winter wear or party wear. 
 
The Swap Shop will be open for business on Monday 1st July, 9.00am-2.00pm, in the school gym 
hall. You are invited to come along discreetly and pick up any items which may be of use to you!  
 
We hope this event will be a huge success and help to create a more sustainable environment.  
 
Please see our flyer on reverse which was designed by Amy in P7. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 

Susan McMaster 
Principal Teacher 
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